
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND ON
Saturday 28th November 2020, 10.30am

At Driver/Reviver site, Binnia Street Coolah, 
adjacent to Coolah Railway Station for the launch of 

- ‘END OF THE LINE’ -  a book marking the Centenary of the 
Craboon to Coolah Branch Line opening in 1920, by 

Mr Roy Cameron, OAM.
People had lobbied strenuously for the railway. It was a 

momentous advancement for our district to enable people to 
travel to Sydney or wherever they wanted to go. 

Closer Settlement schemes and Soldier Settlement schemes 
could only be successful if the produce could be moved 

quickly and cost effectively to markets.
We would be delighted to have you join us for the launch.
Please be advised that we will observe Covid Safe rules.

Outdoor seating and light refreshments. Wet weather venue if 
required, Coolah Youth & Community Centre.

R.S.V.P.  Carol Richard 6377 4555 for the launch 
or to reserve your copy of ‘End of the Line’.
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